
Help us regulate 
Pharmacy Benefit Managers 
(PBMs) to lower your 
medication costs and keep 
our doors open!

Do you think your insurance company should tell you which 
pharmacy you can use or that you must use their own pharmacy?

Do you think PBMs should profit o� your medication even though 
they never touch it?

SCAN TO FIND YOUR NC
SENATOR’S CONTACT INFO

Take 1 minute to call your senator today and 
ask them to pass House Bill 246 so that we 
and other independent pharmacies across NC 
are not forced out of business by big, 
powerful & unregulated PBMs.

            

            
  

              
 

Do you think we should be paid less than our cost for medications?

Do you think we should be paid less than other pharmacies for
the same medications?

Do you want to see us close our doors and all the services we 
provide disappear?

If you 
said 
“NO”  to 
any of
the 
above.


